From: K Orr

To: Public Comment - ZA
Subject: Comments re: 707 Benvenue
Date: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 1:35:42 PM

During construction, we would like to make sure that the general contractor and other workers
make an effort to keep the cut-through/alleyway that runs between 707 Benvenue and 471
South Clark open and accessible as much as possible during work hours, and at all times
outside of work hours. Our family uses this cut-through multiple times a day, as do many

of our other neighbors on Benvenue and San Luis. It's also another emergency exit if for some
reason we can't drive our cars out the other direction on Benvenue, and it's the only place that
fire trucks and other large vehicles can safely turn around on Benvenue.

We are happy to welcome our new neighbors to Benvenue!

-Katy Orr, 699 Benvenue Ave, Los Altos, CA 94024
k8yorr@gmail.com
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